Dear Tony,

I wanted to thank you for handling my late husband's gun auction. It was such a hard decision for me to make and part with them. They were Bob's pride and joy; but I knew I did not need them. I know Bob would have been proud of the outcome. I was stunned when Gordon called and told me they sold in about 15 minutes and what they sold for.

Thank you for leading me down the right road and for having my best interest at heart. A lot of people would not have done that, so for that, I am very thankful. You are a true professional and made the entire process very easy.

Penni